
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

M E M O 
 
 
TO:  Cass County Commissioners  
   
FROM:  Robert W. Wilson  
        
DATE:  February 16, 2022 
 
SUBJECT: County Facemask Policy 

 
 
On January 3rd the Board considered updates to the County’s policy for 
employee and visitor use of facemasks in County facilities. After board 
discussion and input from Fargo Cass Public Health (FCPH), the 
Commission did not take action.  
 
Attached is the current policy from September 21, 2021, and a draft of a 
potential updated language that changes phrasing “shall” wear masks to 
“are encouraged” to wear masks.  
 
A representative from Fargo Cass Public Health will attend and be available 
to answer questions at the meeting.  
 
 
SUGGESTED MOTION: Move to amend the Cass County Facemask 
Policy as presented.  
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Cass County Facemask Policy 

Effective September 21, 2021 February 23, 2022 

Face masks: 

1. Cloth and disposable paper masks are acceptable for limiting the spread of COVID-19

2. Disposable masks will be provided available to all visitors at the entrances to all County buildings
including the Courthouse, Annex, Jail, Law Enforcement Cente,r, Highway Department &

,
¢ 

·.,. Emergency Management Offices. 0%"."W 
.;;� 

,.� ..
3. Visitors 5RaU- are encouraged to wear the mask pro�tP�� lht�ughout their stay in a County

Building. (Unless they indicate they are unable to \year'a mask.')

4. Employees 5RaU are encouraged to wear ma�kr��ile in Cou�:·vt;ldings in the following

5. 

6. 

situations: ..;;_t ���s � -�-. 
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